
 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,                                      Date : 14/02/2025 

Saturday, 15th February 2025 will be a 

HOLIDAY for all the students due to “CBSE 

Examination 2025” in the school. 

Regular Classes will be held from Monday, 

17th February 2025. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

  


